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2nd Notice of the 
 

BC LACROSSE FIELD DIRECTORATE 

 

2021 SPECIAL SESSION 
 

Saturday, April 10, 2021 – 10:00 AM 

 

Online – Via Zoom 
 

EVERYONE WELCOME 
 

 

All Forms are posted on the BCLA Website Link 

http://www.bclacrosse.com/agm_sessions_bcla.php  
 

DEADLINES: 
Forms can be found on the BCLA Website Link Above 

 

Field Directorate Executive Nominations – Fri March 19, 2021 

Field Directorate Executive Reports – Fri March 19, 2021 

Field Directorate Special Session Registration – Thu Apr 1, 2021 

Spirit Champion Nomination Forms – Fri March 19, 2021 

 
Early in 2020, the BCLA cancelled our Merit Awards Banquet including our celebrations of the 

years’ accomplishments.  The unfortunate casualties of this was the cancellation of the BCLA 

Merit, Recognition, and Presidents Award presentations at the Merit Awards Banquet. 

 

The BCLA has decided to honour the SPIRIT of Lacrosse in BC.  We know it is strong and alive 

among our wonderful volunteers and participants.  The recognition of the volunteers that do so 

much fostering the SPIRIT of Lacrosse with BCLA members is important. 

 

We ask all Field Association Presidents to nominate a volunteer that kept the SPIRIT of Lacrosse 

in BC strong during 2020-2021 field season.  Please reflect on the past year and identify the 

person deserving of this recognition. 


